
REPORT NO. 39 OF THE COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE 
FOR CONSIDERATION BY COUNCIL, DECEMBER 17, 2019 

 

Item 14, Report No. 39, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without 
amendment by the Council of the City of Vaughan on December 17, 2019. 
 
 

 
14. OTHER MATTERS CONSIDERED BY THE COMMITTEE 

14.1 RECONSIDERATION 

The Committee of the Whole recommends that the following 
matter be reconsidered: 

Item 2 - KIRBY ROAD DEVELOPMENTS INC. ZONING BY- LAW 
AMENDMENT FILE Z.16.032 DRAFT PLAN OF 
SUBDIVISION FILE 19T-16V007 WARD 1- VICINITY OF 
KIRBY ROAD AND KIPLING AVENUE 

14.2 CONSIDERATION OF AD-HOC COMMITTEE REPORTS 

The Committee of the Whole recommends: 

That the following Ad-Hoc Committee reports be received: 

1. Vaughan Metropolitan Centre Sub-Committee meeting of 
June 4, 2019 (Report No. 2) 

2. Older Adult Task Force meeting of October 28, 2019 
(Report No.2). 

14.3 STAFF COMMUNICATIONS 

The Committee of the Whole recommends that the following 
Staff Communications, be received: 

SC1. Memorandum from the Deputy City Manager, 
Administrative Services and City Solicitor, dated 
November 27, 2019; and 

SC2. Memorandum from the Deputy City Manager, 
Community Services, dated November 29, 2019. 

  


